
Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

In Prayer: 

Sermon Notes: 

Prelude:  Jana Gingerich 
Worship Leader:  Stan Oyer 
Song Leader: Charlie Gingerich 
Children’s Story: Jennifer Gingerich 

      Order of Service 
     -October 27, 2024- 

 
 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
    Welcome and Announcements 
    Call to Worship  
    Congregational Singing 
    Offering Blessing 
    Passing the Peace 
  WORD 
    Congregational Singing 
    Children’s Song & Story 
    Scripture Presentation: 1 Kings 5:1-5; 8:27-30, 41-43 
    Sermon   
 RESPONSE 
     Response Song 
     Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
     Benediction 

You invite us into many places, God.  
You invite us into relationships,  
you invite us into conversation,  
you invite us into action.  
 
When the invitation is difficult to accept,  
give us strength, and wonder, and hope.   
When the invitation is to an easy way – 
help us to accept and walk on!  
In Christ’s name we ask it.  Amen. 



Eva Coulombe—North Marion Girls Soccer (V) 
   Tues. Oct. 29, 6PM: Home game vs. Sweet Home 
   *located at the NM Football Stadium for Sr. Night* 

Sunday: 
8:30am   Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
9:00am   Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am  Worship Service 

This Week: 
Tuesday, 10:00am   Bible Study via Zoom 
 
Pastor Jana will be out of the office enjoying vacation time  
October 14-29 
 
Upcoming Events: 
Worship Schedule: 
November 3:  Pastor Steve will be preaching 
November 10: Pastor Steve will be preaching 
Nursery Schedule: 
This week: Bre & Ethan Epp, Ron Kropf 
Next Week: Clark Yoder, Josh Yoder 
Budget Report: Offering 10/20/24:  $7,197.80 

Save the Date 
Zion Family Retreat at Drift Creek Camp will be 

Friday, January 24 - Sunday, January 26.  
More details to come.  

Anabaptism at 500 planning group. We’re looking for people  
interested in helping us tell the story of our Anabaptist roots 
and celebrate the 500th anniversary of Anabaptism. If you 
would like to be part of this short-term planning group please 
email the office at zionmc@canby.com 

BOLIVIA TRIP 

FUNDRAISING  

OPPORTUNITIES 

 
In 2025, two groups of people will be traveling to El Torno,  
Bolivia in March and June to visit the Vida Feliz Senior Center 
and experience the life and culture of the Bolivian people.  They 
will be doing volunteer work, connecting with the local  
community and doing some sightseeing. Last Sunday, the Potato 
Bar lunch raised $6,970. See below for further fundraising  
opportunities.  Thank you for your support! 
 
FALL YARD CLEAN UP: Saturday, Nov. 9 & Monday, Nov. 11 
Need some clean up in your yard? Let us do the work and help 
us raise funds! 
 
WREATH SALE:  12" ring wreath with pinecones, juniper  
berries, and yellow cedar accents, made by Juana!   Pick up at 
Zion Mennonite Church on Sunday, November 24th, from  
11am - 12pm.  
 
To participate in these fundraisers, please sign up on the Foyer  
bulletin board or by contacting Jennifer Gingerich at  
gingerichjenn@gmail.com 
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